
FEBRUARY 28TH, 2025

Newsletter

AT A GLANCE

March 3rd-7th is Read Across America Week
March 13th is STEAM Night at BMS
March 14th is the end of the third quarter
March 19 is a two-hour late arrival for teacher PD
Our 5th Grade Choir has been selected to sing the 
National Anthem at the Dayton Dragons game on May 6th.

Dear Bell Creek Families,

Spring is right around the corner, and with it comes a flurry of exciting events at Bell Creek 

Intermediate! It’s hard to believe we are already approaching the end of the third quarter—the year is 
SOARing by! Our students continue to impress us with their hard work, enthusiasm, and dedication to 

learning, and we can’t wait to celebrate their achievements in the coming weeks.

Get ready to celebrate the joy of reading! During Read Across America Week, we will have fun 
activities, guest readers, and special events encouraging a love for books. Be on the lookout for details 

about themed dress-up days and classroom celebrations that will make this week one to remember!

Please mark your calendars for our highly anticipated STEAM Night on Wednesday, March 13, at 
Bellbrook Middle School! This hands-on, interactive evening will allow students and families to engage 

in activities centered around Science, Technology, Engineering, Arts, and Math. It’s a fantastic 
opportunity to see creativity and problem-solving in action—don’t miss it!

Time flies when you're learning and growing! The third quarter officially ends on March 14, and we are 
so proud of our students’ progress. Report cards will be available soon after, and we encourage 
families to take a moment to celebrate successes and set goals for the final stretch of the school year.

We are thrilled to announce that our 5th-grade Choir has been selected to sing the National Anthem 
at the Dayton Dragons baseball game on Tuesday, May 6! This is an incredible honor and a testament 

to our student’s hard work and talent. We hope to see many Bell Creek families at the game to cheer 
them on!

Thank you for your ongoing support of our school and students. We are so grateful to be part of this 

wonderful BCI community and look forward to seeing you at these exciting events!

With appreciation,

Dr. Monroe and Mr. Cline



Erin's Law

At Bell Creek Intermediate, the safety and well-being of our students are always a top priority. 
As part of our commitment to child safety, we want to inform families about Erin’s Law, a state-
mandated initiative designed to educate students on body safety, personal boundaries, and 
recognizing unsafe situations.

Erin’s Law requires schools to provide age-appropriate instruction on preventing a specific 
type of child abuse and empowering children with the knowledge to seek help from trusted 
adults. Our staff approaches these lessons with care and sensitivity, ensuring students feel 
safe and supported while learning these important life skills.

If you have any questions or would like more information, please don’t hesitate to contact our 
school office. Thank you for your partnership in keeping our students safe. 

Please click here for the link to the Erin’s Law Letter.

Planning Ahead

As we prepare for the 2025-2026 school year, we want to remind all you that our school district 
does not accommodate specific teacher requests for students.  This has been in place for 
several years and is based on the the need to prioritize students’ educational needs, 
accommodate staff changes, and ensure balanced classroom enrollments.  

We understand that choosing the right teacher is an important decision and we appreciate 
your trust in the school district.  Our administrative team works diligently to ensure that all 
students are placed in classrooms that will support their learning and growth.  We thank you 
for you understanding and cooperation.   

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1PF0SzJQETqhaFq9wJtEwFEjznysUIey_/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1PF0SzJQETqhaFq9wJtEwFEjznysUIey_/view?usp=sharing



